



MEN'S COMMITTEE MEETING
Hoebridge Golf Centre
Wednesday 6th December 2017

MEMBERS

Captain	James Pitt	(JP)
Midweek Coordinator	Graham Norris	(GN)
Vice Captain / New members	Norm Spiller	(NS)
External Competition Secretary	Pete Woolston	(PW)
Weekend stableford	Mark Teagle	(MT)
Results Secretary	Tom Wesolowski	(TW)
Fines & Bans	Andy Richardson	(AR)
Handicap secretary	John Head	(JH)
Communications / Weekend medal	Sanjay Khuller	(SK)

1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

- 1.1 Apologies were received from Graham Norris & Sanjay Khuller

2 MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING

- 2.1 The minutes of the meeting held on 8th November were approved.

3 MATTERS ARISING - Outstanding actions from previous meeting

- 3.1 Hoebridge diary – All in progress
3.2 NS to speak to Peter Smith about keys to mail box and scorecard boxes

4 CAPTAIN

- 4.1 Thank you to all the committee for the support and efforts during the year, much appreciated. Thanks in particular to Mike Waite who is stepping down from various Hoebridge Committees after several years. Thanks also to John Mercer who has now stepped down from the Men's Committee.

5 VICE CAPTAIN

- 5.1 Welcome to Tom Wesolowski on to the Men's Committee and to Graham Norris as Vice Captain for 2018.
5.2 2018 website & diary all in process.

6 SECRETARY

- 6.1 Nothing to report

7 HANDICAP SECRETARY

- 7.1 A discussion took place on imposing handicap limits for the various competitions throughout 2018. It was decided to not have a limit for monthly Medals & Stablefords. The Men's Committee will, however, look at imposing a handicap limit of 28 for all "Board Competitions" except the Super Seniors.

AR to include the above into the Competition Rules on the club website. The Hoebridge Masters handicap limit will be raised from 18 to 28.

- 7.2 Peter Becque and John Mercer will be assisting on the Handicap Committee going forward. Ladies members of the Handicap Committee are to be confirmed.

- 7.3 The Handicap Review has been delayed over implementation prior to 21st January 2018

8 WEEKEND MEDAL

- 8.1 Nothing to report

9 WEEKEND STABLEFORD

- 9.1 Nothing to report

10 FINES AND BANS

- 10.1 Nothing to Report

11 NEW MEMBER'S & COMMUNICATIONS

- 11.1 Process of BGL notifying the Committee of new members remains a work in progress.
- 11.2 GN will be taking over the New Members role for 2018

12 MIDWEEK

- 12.1 November & December mid-week stablefords both full.
- 12.2 The intention is to go live with the PSI terminal for mid-week score inputs from the 1st January

13 EXTERNAL COMPETITIONS

- 13.1 A Captain is required for the Siemens Bowl, email to go out to members.

14 PAST CAPTAIN

- 14.1 Nothing to report

15 AOB

- 15.1 Stand in required for Captains putt out on 1st January as JP will be away and unable to attend.
- 15.2 JH passed on his thanks to TW for all his work on preparing the PSI terminal for use.
- 15.3 AR is stepping down from running the Winter League and friendly matches, the Committee passed on thanks to AR for all his work.

16 DATE OF NEXT MEETING: Wednesday 10th January 201 7.30pm,

The meeting closed at 9:20pm